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Special called City Commission meeting - July 2, 1990 - 6:30 p.m. -City Hall  

 

Mayor Gilley called the meeting to order explaining that the purpose of the 

meeting was to attempt to reach a final decision regarding the installation of the 

fire hydrant on Webb Ave. Eddie Shirley from the Warren Co. Water Dist. was in 

attendance to answer questions the commission might have regarding same. The 

questions were as follows:  

 

Comm. McGuffey - from the existing city right of way-how far into the yards 

would the company go. Mr. Shirley responded, 8 to 10 feet. Mr. Shirely said that in 

the future the two inch lines would have to be replaced as the lines are too small. 

Comm. Lacy wondered at that time would the city have to replace the lines or 

would the Water Co. do so. Mr. Shirley wasn't sure of that answer. Comm. Belcher 

wondered what the cost would be to go all the way to the end of Webb by the 

Carroll residence and then angle back to put the fire hydrant there. Mr. Shirley said 

it would run an additional $200.00 to $250.00 to do this. Mayor Gilley wondered if 

where the Water Company had already started to dig was the best, all around place 

for the line and hydrant to be. Mr. Shirley felt to extend the line down Webb would 

be the best. The commission all felt that this would be unsatisfactory to the 

residents because of having to bore their drives, as well as the chance of damaging 

the trees. Mr. Shirley said if it was the cost of boring the drives that was holding 

the commission back from making this decision, he felt sure he could get the water 

company to pay for this. With no more discussion to be had, Comm. McGuffey 

presented a motion to place the line as the company had started, behind the houses 

on the west side and bring the line clear down to the south end of Webb. with the 

hydrant being placed behind what is now a vacant house, seconded by Comm. 

Lacy. Roll call and vote - Belcher yes, Lacy yes, Crisp yes, McGuffey yes, Gilley 

yes. The commission asked Mr. Shirley when he thought they could proceed. He 

had talked with Richard Hurt and he doesn't have to use his kidney machine on 

Tues. and Thurs.  So he was sure they could proceed Thurs. July 12.  

 

With no more business to be heard, a motion to adjourn was floored.  

 

  

 

Approved:  James R. Gilley                    Attest: Dorothy J. Neal 

Mayor      City Clerk 

 


